
 

 

 

 

From: Monte Galbraith <mgalbraith@dnatechfab.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 11:35 AM 

To: Joshua P Beard <Beard.Joshua@columbusga.org> 

Cc: Conner Miller <cmiller@columbusgachamber.com> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] VPJDA 

  

Dear Josh, 

  

Effective at the conclusion of the Valley Partnership Joint Development Authority 

meeting on December 19, 2024, I will step down as Chairman as well as resign from the 

committee.   I wish the committee and member counties all the best. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Monte Galbraith 

Chairman 

Valley Partnership Joint Development Authority 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


